
 

        

Circular Number: 020 

Wednesday 1​st​ August, 2018 

 

       Dear Parents/Caregivers, ​Assalaamu alaikum​.  

1. Our school’s ​Student of the Month for July is         

LADAN AWIL​ ​of the 8-10 Year Old children’s class.  

LADAN AWIL ​is a conscientious and hardworking       

student who has memorized the entire ​Juz’       

Amma​. 

2. It is cold during this time of the year so please           

ensure that your children are wearing jackets and        

socks when they come for classes, especially on        

weekdays during the evening. 

3. Winter illness​: This time of the year there are a          

lots of colds, flu and other viruses around. We         

have had many students and staff members being        

struck down with winter illness. Your child must        

stay home if they have: 

➢ Vomited in the last 24 hours 

➢ Stomach ache or diarrhoea 

➢ Bad cough 

➢ A contagious rash 

 

4. Lateness of students​: students need to be at the         

madrasah on time. This gives them time to        

organised for the day and be ready to engage in          

learning. A number of students are wandering in        

late and this is disruptive to their learning and         

learning of other students in the class. 

5. Madrasah will be closed for ​Eid-ul-Adhaa Holidays       

from  

 

      ​  ​Monday 20​th​ to Sunday 26​th​ August ​.  

 

 

6. Home Time Safety Issue: Please be reminded       

that if you have children in the 8-10 or 6-7          

classes, you are required to come upstairs and        

pick them up from their classroom for their        

safety. Please come yourself or you may send an         

adult sibling, etc but do not ask another child to          

get your children. 

We have been very concerned about some of        

the silly and potentially risky behavior we have        

seen more recently. 

➢ Running out onto the car park in front of         

the cars. 

➢ Walking in really unsafe places. 

➢ While we speak regularly to students      

especially if we see them acting      

irresponsibly, we can't be everywhere. 

➢ Please talk to your child about road       

sense and emphasise the safety     

message. It is too late once someone is        

fatally injured. 

 

7. If you have any outstanding fees, please pay        

them as soon as possible.  

Fees are due on the ​10​th of every month for ​as           

long as a student remains enrolled​. 

You can pay by internet into WMA’s madrasah        

account:  

                                   ​02-0320-0143860-07  

 If you cannot afford to pay, please inform us. 

Was-salaamu alaikum​.  
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